ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP
PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION

January 17, 2019

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township held a special meeting in the township
hali on January 17, 2019. Members present: Bruce Knoper, , Karen Kreuze, Tim Miedema, Don
Steenwyk, Bob Brower, Steve Nelson, Ron Brink, Dennis Russcher. Representing the Zeeland Board was
Tim Barkel, Chad Overway and Glenn Nykamp. This was a joint meeting.

Also attending was building administrator, Don Mannes and Janis Johnson, Main Street Planning.

Chairman Bruce Knoper called the meeting to order.
Glenn Nykamp also called the meeting to crder.

No additions or deletions to the agenda.

Janis lohnson distributed a draft copy of the Zeeland Charter Township Master Plan 2019. Table 12 -
Traffic Counts hand out was also distributed. The Master Plan was reviewed and corrections will be
made and updated.

Bruce suggested to wait until the public hearing to make any changes to the Future Land Use map
reflecting more agriculture land.

The board will take care of notifying the surrounding townships, city, and county with a link on the
township website.

Community open house will be one hour before public hearing.

All maps will be included in the back of the Master Pian.

No citizen’s comments.

Planning Commission - Moved, carried and supported to adjourn.
Township Board — Moved, carried, and supported to adjourn.
Meeting adjourned at 9.35 pm

Karen Kreuze, Secretary



